
 

 

 The Partnership for Quality Living 

DRAFT MINUTES 

January 20, 2020 

Zoom Meeting Due to COVID 19 

 

Chair Wayne Lowery called the Partnership for Quality Living (“PQL”) meeting to order at 10:10 am.  

Also present were Barbara Wackford, Ward Winchell, Terry Jewel, Sandi Kukkola, Bob Overstreet, 

Judy Quattrin, Barry Trute, Debby Walker, and Danny Curtola.  Charlie Willard and Leslie Fritz were 

absent.   

 

Minutes of December 16, 2020 were approved by general consent. 

 

2022 Nomination Brochure – Barbara noted that she had received some comments on the brochure 

including removing some repetitive wording in the criteria that would not change the intended 

content.  Removing the Exceptional Leadership category from the brochure may cause some 

confusion when the inductees are listed in the brochure.  The category will remain in the brochure 

with a note that nominations are not being accepted for 2022.  Barbara will send modifications to 

Barry who will prepare the brochure for printing. 

 

2021 Awards and Installation Banquet will not be held this year.  The D2 Board of Directors 

installation will take place at the March Board Zoom meeting.  The Awards will be announced in a 

video on the D2 website.  The Hall of Honor Inductees will also be announced and presented in a 

separate video on the D2 website.   The HOH video must be sent to D2 President, Katy Coss (Fair Oaks 

Recreation and Park District) by February 15. 

 

A Zoom meeting is scheduled with interested board members on Saturday, January 23 at 9:00 am.  

Barry will send meeting invitations. 

 

An announcement about the video availability will be prepared and emailed to the inductee contacts, 

area Board of Supervisors, City Council members, and CPRS Headquarters, District presidents and 

region representatives.   

 

D2 will place all HOH story boards on their website.  We need to send them to Katy Coss in PDF or 

JPEG format. 

 

Public Relations/Social Media Committee.  Leslie asked if the D2 logo should be on social media.  

Because Leslie was unable to attend the meeting further discussion will take place at the February 

meeting. 

 

The D2 General Membership meeting is on January 28, 2021 

 

Timeline.  Several Hall of Honor dates need to be revised.  An updated timeline will be sent. 

 

Claudia Goss was unanimously approved as a new Board Member.  Ward will contact her. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:10 am 

  

Next Meeting.  Wednesday, February 17, 2020 at 10:00am.  Ward to host on Zoom.   

Submitted by Sandi Kukkola 

 


